
The	Foundation	for	Oklahoma	City	Public	Schools	
Donor	Privacy	Policy	

	
	
The	Foundation	for	Oklahoma	City	Public	Schools	(The	Foundation)	is	an	independent,	
nonprofit	organization	chartered	to	support	Oklahoma	City	Public	Schools.		Contributions	
from	individual	donors,	corporations	and	foundations	make	up	the	majority	of	our	annual	
support	and	our	relationship	with	our	donors	is	the	highest	expression	of	our	mutual	
commitment	to	advance	excellence,	create	champions	and	build	strong	community	support	
for	lasting	change	in	Oklahoma	City	Public	Schools.	
	
The	Foundation	respects	the	privacy	of	its	donors	and	has	put	in	place	a	Donor	Privacy	
Policy	to	honor	that	privacy.	
	
Our	Commitment	to	Our	Donors	
	
Unless	approved	by	a	donor,	we	will	not	sell,	share	or	trade	our	donors'	names	or	personal	
information	with	any	other	entity.		This	policy	applies	to	all	information	received	by	The	
Foundation,	both	online	and	offline,	as	well	as	any	electronic,	written,	or	oral	
communications.		To	the	extent	any	donations	are	processed	through	a	third‐party	service	
provider,	our	donors’	information	will	only	be	used	for	purposes	necessary	to	process	the	
donation.	
	

Approved	by	finance	committee	July	20,	2016	
Approved	by	governance	committee	by	electronic	vote:	

Rusty	LaForge	
Percy	Kirk	
Teresa	Rose	

Valerie	Thompson	
Gary	Tredway	

Approved	by	Board	of	Directors	August	13,2016	
 


